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September 8, 1964

Mr, W, H, Tyler

Houser Drilling Company, Inc.
319 Evans Avenue

Cheyenne, Wyoming 82001

Dear Mr. Tyler:

As you will remember, on August 1, 1964, you advised this of-
fice that by the 15th of August somethin definite would be done on the No. 2
H. D. Lauer well located in the NEiNWi of See. 12, T-7N, R-59W,

Unless some definite arrangements have been made, will you

please succeed in obtaining a bond for thig well, as originally arranged with
Mr. Houser?

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

W. R. Smith, Deputy Director

WRS:em

ce: Allison DrillingCo. , Inec.
910 Western Federal Savings Bldg.
Denver, Colorado



